
                      

                         Local Residents Public Meeting 
                 7PM-9PM Monday 2nd September 2024 
                        Strouden Park Community Centre 
                31 Vanguard Road, Bournemouth BH8 9NU 
 
 

Agenda: 
1. Welcome 
 

2. Cllr Millie Earl, BCP Council Leader, talks about 
Council priorities for the following year 
 
3. Restoring the Cob Barn, Holdenhurst 
 
4. Further local updates, local councillors’ news and response 
to public questions 
 
If you are a resident of Throop, Muscliff, Strouden, Townsend or 

Holdenhurst: YOU ARE A MEMBER OF THE FORUM 

Find out more at 

www.tmsthareaforum.info 

https://www.facebook.com/tmsthareaforum/ 

http://www.tmsthareaforum.info/

